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Information Requested: 

Please provide a narrative explanation of MAWC’s efforts to help schools and/or child 
daycares/nurseries to eradicate operational lead service lines. 

• Please also include a list of any and all schools and/or child daycares/nurseries that currently
have known operational lead service lines in place but not removed.

Requested By: Geoff Marke - geoff.marke@opc.mo.gov 

Information Provided: 

MAWC is currently developing its Service Line Inventory for all its operating district.  At this time, 
MAWC has not started the process to identify customers who are most at risk such as schools, child 
daycares, and medical clinics.  Once the Service Line Inventory is complete, MAWC will act in 
accordance with the Revised Lead and Copper Rule. 

Responsible Witness: Rebecca Losli 
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